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LeRoy Homer Foundation Selected 

For 2022 CFC Campaign 

Ray Foundation Awards Grant to the LeRoy Homer Foundation 

Our foundation was awarded a generous grant 
from the Ray Foundation for the fourth year in a 
row. The Ray Foundation plays an important role 
supporting the general aviation community. The 
Ray Foundation’s mission is to encourage the 
potential in the youth of America by enabling 
them to develop life skills such as self-discipline, 
self-confidence, and self-reliance. The grant re-
ceived is restricted to fund flight training for our 
scholarship recipients. We are thankful for their 
generosity in supporting our mission to create 
the next generation of pilots. Please visit                    
RayFoundation.us to learn more about the 
founders, James and Joan Ray, and additional 
contributions of this amazing foundation . 

This year we were approved to participate in the Combined 
Federal Campaign (CFC), which is the official giving cam-
paign for federal employees and retirees. It is THE world’s 
largest workplace charity drive, and we are so excited to be 
a part of it! We are asking for your help in spreading the 
word about our participation. To select the LeRoy W. Homer 
Jr. Foundation,  go to https://cfcgiving.opm.gov/offerings 
and search us by name or our designated CFC code which  
is 17611. 

Save the Date!  September 16, 2023 

We are excited to announce that our next “Honoring the Past, 

Inspiring the Future” event will be on Saturday, Sept 16, 2023 

at the Naval Air Station Wildwood Aviation  Museum in beauti-

ful Cape May, NJ. This is a wonderful opportunity to check out 

the NAS Aviation Museum and enjoy the wonderful atmos-

phere along the beaches of Cape May. More details to come! 
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Founded in 2002, The LeRoy W. Homer Jr. 
Foundation has accomplished more than we 
could have ever imagined. Our endowment 
will allow us to generate funds that will ensure 
we are able to grant scholarships for many 
years to come. WE ARE ONLY $25,000 
FROM OUR 2022 GOAL! Please help us finish 
the year strong. Endowment donations start in 
increments of $2500 which can be pledged in 
advance. Your support honors LeRoy’s love of 
aviation and younger generations who have 
found their careers in the sky. For more infor-
mation, or to donate, please visit us at                       
leroywhomerjr.org/endowment/ or contact 
mhomer@leroyhomer.org. 

On Saturday August 20th, former scholarship recipi-
ents Mike Scott (‘03), Courtney Vidt (‘06), Jose Rocha 
(’14), Karsten Brown (’19), Grace Rames (’19), Andrew 
Fox (’20) and Matthew Fox (’20), along with Captains 
Joe Fox and Brian Florence, represented the LeRoy 
Homer Foundation at a fundraising event hosted by 
the Captain Jason Dahl Fund. The Gala was held at the 
Gaylord Rockies Resort and Convention Center in 
Denver, Colorado. Many of the scholarships from both 
memorial foundations had a chance to compare their 
flight training experiences and share where their                
aviation careers were progressing with each other. The 
website for the gala remains live at 
https://www.flight93heroesgala.com/ and donations 
to both foundations are always welcomed via their 
websites or www.justabuck.info. Both scholarship op-
portunities are open or soon to open for the 2023 
awards!  

Scholarship Recipients attend the 

Heroes Of Flight 93: 20-Year 

Remembrance Gala 

The LeRoy Homer Foundation would like to extend our 
appreciation to Bruce & Austin at The Naval Air Aviation 
Museum in Cape May, for inviting us back to Airfest. 
This was a great opportunity to promote and inform 
future pilots about the LeRoy Homer Scholarship pro-
gram. At this event we meet amazing people,. Pilots 
willing to share many stories while in the military de-
scribing their flying careers. AirfFest featured jet air-
crafts flying out and landing, live music,  a car show, 
and many exhibitors. To our volunteers thank you for 
your help.  This will also be the site of our 2023 event! 
Thank you all for your donations and continue support.   

35th Reunion of USAFA Class of ‘87 
Our foundation president, Melodie Homer, was able 
to spend a weekend and represent LeRoy at the US 
Air Force Academy's 35th reunion of the Class of '87. 
The love and support from LeRoy's Air Force family 
and the academy was greatly appreciated. Thank you 
for always remembering and honoring LeRoy!  

Endowment—Almost at our 

2022 Goal! 

AirFest: Naval Air Station 
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Gold Wings 

Garry Kravit 

Heather Thorpe 

James Call 

James Nanfeldt 

Jerry McDermott 

Joe & Denise Bednarek 

John Frankenfield 

Jon Smithberg 

Joseph Wiseman 

Keith Masterson 

Kelly Moran 

Kenneth Bradshaw 

Louis DeFidelto 

Marjorie Moodie 

Mark Bova 

Mark Prince Jr 

Michael Grant 

Michael Hynes 

Michele Galioto 

Nancy Walker 

Nani Lovell 

Paul Hastert 

Rob Rosenthal 

Robert Biddle  Jr. 

Robert Posey  III 

Robin McCall 

Rodrick Thornton 

Stan Holmes 

Duncan & Laura McCabe 
Charitable Gift Fund 

 

Silver Wings 

Adam Boardley 

Alexander Evenhuis 

Diamond Wings 

Assoc of Graduates USAFA 

USAFA Class of ‘87 

CLE United Airline Group 

 

Platinum Wings 

Alonzo Babers 

Bradley Funeral Home 

Cheryl Richardson 

Dean & Deborah Michals 

Gregory Brown 

Ilse Homer 

Jeff & Jill Grunow 

Jennifer Marano 

Lisa Kadonaga 

Matthew Durant 

Michael Fini 

Naveen Rao 

Phillip Luts 

Scott Williams 

Steven Gatto 

Steven Scheri 

Todd Korey 

Wilson Bradley 

 

Gold Wings 

 Andrea Evans-Elwell 

Andrew Gutter  III 

Blake Pierson 

Christian Jimenez 

Chuck Gravener 

Dean Michals 

Dean Rumfola 

Edward Maraist 

Erik Price 

Want to keep up with 

everything that’s going 

on with the                         

Foundation? Make sure 

you  follow us on social              

media. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. Without you, it would not be possible for us to continue awarding flight 
scholarships. In addition, thank you to all the employees of United Airlines who participate in the monthly 

donation  program. Due to space, we cannot acknowledge everyone here.                                                        
For a full list of donors, please visit www.leroywhomerjr.org/about/donors 

Silver Wings 

Sam Dorrance 

Sandra Graves 

Scott Grupe 

Stephen Browning 

Thomas Cantrell 

Thomas Stanley 

Virgil Trotman  Jr. 

 

Special Thank you to 
the CLE United Airline 

Group for hosting a 
golf outing to raise 

money for our                 
foundation! 

 

Also a big thank you to 
the USAFA Associate of 

Graduates and the 
Class of ‘87 for their 

financial support! 

 

 Silver Wings 

Alicia Cohen   

Andrea Tatum 

Anthony Namlick 

Barry Lawrence 

Benjamin White 

Bob Olsen 

Brian Florence 

Christian Amaral 

David Lucke 

Donovan Burns 

Dwan Wilson 

Frank Gasparon 

Gary Baker 

Gary Moore 

Jaden Drews 

James Mejia 

Jay Hanson 

Jefferson Inman 

Jeffrey Flack 

Jennifer Szabo 

Jonathan Pahl 

Kirsten Goetz 

Kyung Kim 

Lucas Brown 

Marc Lindquist 

Mary Reilly 

Michael Morgen 

Michiko Saylor 

Nicholas Biondo 

Paul Burns 

Paul Srichantra 

Richard Trinque 

Robert Richards 



The LeRoy W. Homer Jr. Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit  organization that was established to  provide          

financial support and encouragement to young  people, with an  interest in aviation, to pursue professional  flight   

instruction  leading to certification as a private pilot. 

 
 
 
 
 

Please accept my 100% tax-deductible gift of: 
 

__$20.00 __$50.00 __$100.00 __$500.00  Other amount $_________ 

 

Please contact The Foundation for more information at 1-800-388-1647 

Name ________________________ Address ________________________________ 

City _________________________State__________ Zip Code __________________ 

___ Visa ___ MasterCard #__________________________ Exp. Date____/_____ 3 Digit Code ____ 

 

If your employer has a matching program for charitable donations, consider having these funds donated to our    

foundation. You can also donate on our website, www.leroyhomer.org or mail your contribution to: 

The LeRoy W. Homer Jr. Foundation, PO Box 268, Marlton, NJ 08053 
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